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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick
Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Mr. Stawick,
I oppose the restrictive regulation of the retail forex market in the United States by reducing the maximum leverage from
100:1 down to 10:1.

This would eliminate myself and a multitude of smaller investors from this exciting market. Education is the answer, not
more restrictive regulation as per RIN 3038-AC61.

Sincerely,
Mark Selph
Litchfield Park, AZ


